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A Level Physical Education Assessment Policy
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Frequency of Assessment
Students will be assessed twice every half term (once by each teacher) and these tests are known as Benchmarks
Assessment Grading
Up to date AQA grading criteria will be used. Grades will be awarded in line with national performance statistics provided by AQA (These will be lower grade boundaries than you would expect)
How is the assessment used?
The benchmarks will form the basis of predicted grades at the end of year 1 and for checking performance throughout the course. Performing below target grade frequently will often mean being placed on an Action Plan as a supportive measure.
The final benchmark of year one will be the main evidence used for predicted grades. There will not be time in September to create any robust evidence for changing the prediction. This grade will be discussed in the final one to one conversation at the end of the first year.
If you underperform in the final benchmark, staff will review all previous benchmarks to produce a fair and consistent approach to predicted grades.
Coursework Assessment (Non Examined Assessment)
The practical element of the course is assessed on an ongoing basis and any video evidence required for off-site activities should be handed to staff by the Christmas of the second year.
Written coursework will be split into two parts, Area of Assessment 1 and 2. AA1 will be completed in draft form at the end of the summer term and returned with detailed feedback during the following Autumn term. The final version will be completed shortly after Christmas. AA2 as it follows the same pattern will not be returned for improvement and this will be completed by February Half Term.
Once the complete mark is known for the Non Examined Assessment (NEA) it will be published to students to allow a chance to appeal / discuss the marks awarded.
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